
FLORA NEWS
FRIDAY 30TH JUNE 2023HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEKEND 

With just over a week to go the PTA are asking for donations for the Tombola- this can
be anything from a bottle of bubble bath to an unwanted box of chocolates, we are not
fussy and are vey grateful for any donation however big or small but please make sure
they are new and unopened. Please leave your donations in the school office or give
them to a member of staff. 
The PTA are also hosting their annual cake competition at the fete, with Mr Naismith
being the judge. 1st, 2nd and 3rd place will win a prize.

WE NEED YOU!



VALUE AWARD WINNERS 
Congratulations to our award winners this week:-
Y6 - Cassien
Y5- Ibtisam
Y4- Emily
Y3- Raihan
Y2-  Maia
Y1- Ilaf
Reception- Ellis
Nursery- Aylin
P.E.- Whole school
Music- Syon

AND THE WINNER IS....
On Thursday evening, Pash'a in Y6
invited Mr Finney to watch her in a
Gymnastics competition at Heathrow
Gymnastics Club. Pash'a took part in
five events which were, Vault, Bars,
Beam, Floor and Range.
With a superb overall score of 44.5,
Pash'a won her age category! Well
done Pash'a, we are extremely proud of
your commitment to Gymnastics.

REPORTS 
End of year reports will be sent on Friday 14th
July via email. There will also be a printed copy
in your child's book bag.  On Monday 17th July
there will be a drop in session with your child's
class teacher if you wish to discuss your report.
More details to follow next week.

Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their session
with the police last Thursday. The
children got to ask the police officers
questions about their job and some
pupils even got locked up and put in the
back of a van like a real criminal!

999....POLICE 

The charity, Rags 2 Riches, needs your
help. They will be collecting bags of
unwanted, unbranded clothing from
our school after the summer break.

RAGS TO RICHES 



MUDDY PUDDLES
On Thursday, both Nursery and
Reception celebrated
International Mud Day! They had
the best day ever playing in the
mud and getting super messy. A
big thank you to all our parents
for being so supportive of our
outside, messy play.

RUN FLORA RUN
Pupils from Years 3 & 4 went to Linford Christie
Stadium on Wednesday and competed in a
variety of athletic events. They showcased many
of the school values as well as excellent behaviour.
They finished an awesome 5th place in the
borough. Massive congratulations to all.


